Traffic Safety Committee 2020.09.17 Correspondence

From: Nathan Davidowicz

Sent: Monday, August 3, 2020 10:23 AM

To: Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca>

Cc: transportation < transportation@burnaby.ca>

Subject: Pedestrian Accident Lawyers in Vancouver | Klein Lawyers

https://www.callkleinlawyers.com/pedestrian-accident/

North Road and Lougheed Hwy is the No.1 spot in Lower Mainland for pedestrian traffic accidents.

Only an OVERPASS will help pedestrians and Cyclists. Many of them trying to get to the Lougheed SkyTrain Station and bus loop.

Please discuss this at the Traffic Safety Committee.

Yours truly Nathan Davidowicz